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● Why we have partnered with Yondr
● Engaged with classroom learning and activities
● Less likely to engage in negative student behaviour
● Less likely to be distracted and procrastinate on assignments in class
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PRINCIPAL RELIEVING 

 

LHS has implemented  Yondr - How Yondr Works 

Frequently Asked Questions 

What if I want to reach my child during the school day? 
We want our students to be engaged in their learning. Please refrain from contacting your student during 
the school day unless it is an emergency. Contact the main office on 63521422 to reach your child. 

What if there is an emergency? 
In case of an emergency, we direct our students to safety first. School staff will be able to unlock a Yondr 
pouch in a matter of seconds for students once they are in a safe and secure location. 

Will my student’s phone be safe? 
Students are in possession of their phone - in their Yondr pouch - for the entire school day. We will advise 
students to store the pouch in their schoolbags. 

What if the Yondr pouch gets damaged? 
The Yondr pouch is property of Lithgow High School. If a student damages or tampers with a Yondr pouch, 
they will be held responsible. The school will provide a replacement Yondr pouch at the cost of $20 to the 
student or parent/carer. Any phones not secured at school in a Yondr pouch will be stored safely in the 
school safe for collection by a parent/carer. 

How can I clean my student’s Yondr pouch? 
In adherence to CDC guidelines, Yondr pouches can be washed in cold water for a short cycle and dried 
on a short cycle and/or air dried.  Pouches can also be cleaned with a disinfectant cleaner. 




